
1

Mark Manley

From: Mark Manley
Sent: Wednesday, August 19, 2020 9:00 AM
To: Holly L. Ham
Cc: strom427@gmail.com; carolruppartwork@gmail.com; daveytmp@gmail.com; Dan Rakes
Subject: Re: AAFPO board training
Attachments: AAFPO Letter (with attachments) 08132020.pdf

Ms. Ham, 
 
Thank you for your email. 
 
Based upon the cancellation notice sent to the main speaker, Dan Rakes, those involved here at the Resort assumed that 
AAFPO cancelled the workshops/training. There was no follow up email or invite to Mr. Rakes. Based upon his 23 years’ 
experience with the Resort, AAFPO and the governing documents, clearly, he is the one who needs to present this to the 
Board. In fact, in the past, he regularly conducted annual governing document training to new and old AAFPO Board 
members. He agreed to continue this and participate based upon a request from then President, Ginger Lagasse. 
 
As far as rescheduling the workshop in the future, the Resort has not determined whether it will participate in light of 
recent events. There are legitimate legal concerns. See the attached letter sent on August 13th. 
 
Regards, 
 
Mark 


